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Rezify LLC will comply with Federal Government VPAT requirements in the time frame required by 
law, and will have all required accessibility in-place by March 1, 2027.  Rezify understands why it is 
imperative for users of all abilities to have access to our product, and will provide adaptations for 
users of all abilities. 


